
    Year 1 Newsletter  
       “Let your light shine”  

          21st July 2021  

 

                 To Parents, Carers and Year 1  

 

              Welcome to the final newsletter for Year 1 Tree House 2020-2021.  

 

What a year it has been! We have so many lovely memories this year in our very special 

Year 1 Tree House.  We have all enjoyed laughing and giggling and had fun learning. It has 

been wonderful to teach such a happy group of children who really do enjoy coming to 

school. It has been delightful to see the children mature in their individual ways and all 

develop their own unique skills and qualities.  

 

I would like to take the opportunity to thank you for the support you give to your chil-

dren especially home learning this year. Home learning is not easy and I want to thank 

you for what you have achieved during very difficult circumstances.  

Most importantly a big thank you to Archie, Bobby, Erin, Ethan, Georgia, Harrison, Jack, James, Jessica, Kobi, Lacey, 

Leon, Louie, Maisie, Rosalie, Sam, Sharlyne and Wiktoria who all have all made Year 1 Tree House 2020-2021 memorable 

and who have kept their lights shining brightly throughout the year. You are all very special and I am so proud of you all.  

I hope you and your families enjoy a lovely summer, and I look forward to seeing you in the Autumn term and wish all the 

children the very best as they move up to Class 2.  

 

Best wishes to you all, 

 

Miss Courtney and Mrs Edwards                        Year 1 Tree House 2020-2021 Favourite memories  
 

Our Christmas party and pantomime in the hall 

Learning about Ethiopia and making a whole school  

video about Christmas around the world 

Using our new outdoor classroom area and working outside 

Opening and playing on the new adventure play equipment 

Making an Easter video for the whole school  

Using the new school iPads for Maths and Phonics games 

Fundraising for Hamza 

Beach Day 

Safety Week outside activities 

 

What are your favourite memories? 

 

If you have any questions or comments you 

would like to share please email me. 

h.courtney@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 
 

Race For Life  

All the children enjoyed taking part in the fund raising event for Cancer Research 

UK- the Race For Life this week. Thank you for your kind donations.  
If you wish to make a donation please follow the link found on our school website home page.  

https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/lea-endowed-c-of-e-primary-school 

Diamond 9  
This week is relevant 

Our Christian Value this week - Hope 
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